
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

SPARK SPARK 

SIUE "Bulletin" University Archives and Special Collections 

7-6-1982 

Edwardsville Bulletin: July 6, 1982 Edwardsville Bulletin: July 6, 1982 

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

Follow this and additional works at: https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville, "Edwardsville Bulletin: July 6, 1982" (1982). SIUE "Bulletin". 306. 
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/306 

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives and Special Collections at SPARK. 
It has been accepted for inclusion in SIUE "Bulletin" by an authorized administrator of SPARK. For more information, 
please contact jkohlbu@siue.edu. 

https://spark.siue.edu/
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin
https://spark.siue.edu/archives
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F306&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/306?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F306&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:jkohlbu@siue.edu


(s iu e ) E dw ard sville  B u lletin
T o  th e F aculty, S ta ff a n d  S tu d en ts  o f  S ou th ern  I ll in o is  U n ivers ity  at E d w a rd sv ille

Vol. 13, No. 5 
July 6, 1982

MEMO TO: The University Community 

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: Red Cross Blood Drive

In an effort to avert a potential blood shortage in the 
metropolitan area this summer. Gamma Sigma Sigma Sorority and the 
Office of Student Activities are co-sponsoring a Red Cross Blood 
Drive at the University on Monday and Tuesday, July 12 and 13.
The Red Cross donation unit will be located in the Conference 
Center on the second floor of the University Center, between the 
hours of 10 a.m. and 3 p.m. each day.

While all types of blood are needed, there is a special urgency 
for donors with type "0" blood. Those between the ages of 17 and 
66 can donate blood without any additional consent being required. 
Donors over 66 must have a doctor's written permission obtained no 
more than two weeks prior to the time of donation.

If you wish to participate,please make an appointment at the 
sign-up tables which will be located in the Goshen Lounge on the 
first floor of the University Center during the days preceding the 
blood drive. Members of the University community have an opportunity 
to make a significant contribution to an extremely worthy cause.
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